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Report to the Utility Services Committee
from David Benham, Divisional Manager, Utility Services

Review of Performance for Year Ended 30 June 2000

1. Purpose

To receive the detailed report on the Division’s activities over the past twelve
months.

2. Exclusion of the Public

Grounds for exclusion of the public under section 48(1) of the Local Government
Official Information Act 1987 are:

That the public conduct of the whole or relevant part of the meeting
would be likely to result in the disclosure of information for which
good reasons for withholding exists, i.e. to carry on commercial
negotiations.

3. Comment

Attached is a detailed report and review of activities of the Water Group and
Plantation Forestry.

This is pretty close to the final position of the Division which is subject to some
changes that will be explained at the meeting.  It is still subject to audit.  This then
will also provide the basis for the Utility Services Division component of the Annual
Report and the Water Group Annual Report of Business Activity which are both due
to be published at the end of October or November.

This then gives the Committee the opportunity to review in detail the activities of the
Division over the past twelve months.
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4. Recommendation

That the report be received and the contents noted.

Report prepared by:

DAVID BENHAM
Divisional Manager, Utility Services

Attachment 1: Quarterly Review for the Water Group and Plantation Forestry
for the Twelve Months Ended 31 June 2000


